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It is with regret that I must inform every one of the sad passing of 
Wimborne Orienteers member Brian Johnson. 

 
Brian was an active member of the club and was in the Lake District, 

combining his loves of orienteering and walking, when he passed 
away. 

 
I saw Brian at a local Lake District evening event on Wed 2nd June at 

Newton Fell.  We chatted after our runs about the forthcoming 
British Middle-Distance Championships and he was really looking 

forward to the competition at the weekend. 
 

Unfortunately, that was the last time we saw Brian. 
 

We will post more details about Brian’s life along with any 
funeral arrangements in due course. 

 
 
Andrew French 
Chairman 
Wimborne Orienteers 

 

 


